
Registration Report  February 28, 2006 
 
 
Athletes  5545   -325 
Non-Athletes    924   -  46 
Clubs                 44   -    3 
 
 
It would appear that we will not meet or surpass the registration for 2005.  Of the 
44 clubs, 18 had an increase of swimmers and 24 did not.  I didn’t count the new 
team that came in from PV. They seem to be doing very well with a membership 
of 59.  WPAC came in after not registering for several years, but have only 4 
swimmers.  There is a team in the southwest that wants to join.  They are waiting 
to get their coach certified and all the requirements that are now in place for a 
new club.  They had hoped to get started for long course, but it may not be until 
Sept.  Seasonal membership will start this month, at a date to be determined. 
The program runs for 150 days, and will cost $30.50. 
 
 
Louise Limerick 
Registration Chairman 
 
 
  


